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On March 9, 2020, Governor Mike DeWine issued a state of emergency for Ohio due to the
increased exposure to the Corona Virus. Fairview Assisted Living is monitoring guidance from
the Perry County Health Department and the Ohio Department of Health.

To ensure we are taking reasonable steps to protect the people we support, their families, and
employees, we have enacted a Plan of Action including protocols and procedures to reduce
possible exposure and mitigate risk of exposure. Please keep in mind the guidelines can change.
If change takes place you will be provided with revised information as soon as possible.

No visitors or outside individuals are allowed in the building. Delivery personnel are to remain
outdoors while staff receive goods and exchange money for residents.

Fairview is educating staff, volunteers, residents and families on symptom awareness for
COVID-19 and infection control best practices and have clear protocols for Fairview Staff to
stay home and not come to work if they are ill or symptomatic.

We encourage you to take precautions and continue to monitor the situation as new information
is released. For more information about COVID-19 please access online resources by
visiting: https://www.cde.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html or www.odh.ohio.gov.

Sincerely,

S

Tara Layne, Director



